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February	14,	2020	
	
	
	
Phil	Scanlan	
Friends	of	Amelia	Island	Trail,	Inc.	
PO	Box	16113	
Fernandina	Beach	FL	32034	
		
Dear	Phil:		
		
Congratulations!		The	Florida	Bicycle	Association	is	pleased	to	
announce	Friends	of	Amelia	Island	Trail,	Inc.	has	been	selected	as	
our	2019	Trails	Promoter	of	the	Year.	Your	efforts	and	achievements	
for	bicyclists	are	shaping	our	vision	for	bicycling	to	be	safe,	accepted	
and	encouraged	in	Florida.	Thank	you.		
		
I	would	like	to	present	you	with	your	award	at	a	function	or	venue	of	
your	choice,	perhaps	at	a	bike	club	gathering	or	city/county	council	
meeting,	preferably	between	Florida	Bike	Month	(March)	and	
National	Bike	Month	(May).		
		
Please	let	me	know	when	you	would	like	to	schedule	the	
presentation	and	I	will	make	plans	to	be	there.		I	can	be	reached	at	
813-748-1513	or	Becky@floridabicycle.org.		
		
Your	hard	work	and	dedication	to	bicycling	is	to	be	commended	and	
celebrated.		It	will	be	my	honor	to	present	to	you	the	Florida	Bicycle	
Association	2019	Trails	Promoter	of	the	Year	award.		
		
Sincerely,		
		
		
		
Becky	Afonso		
Executive	Director		
	
	
	
	
	


